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43rd Session of the UPR working group
 Recommendations by Finland to Serbia
10th May 2023
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Mr. President, 

Finland welcomes the engagement of Serbia in the UPR process and recognizes the steps taken since the last review, including training on human rights organized for public authorities. 
Finland recommends the following: 

· Firstly, condemn, investigate and prosecute all cases of intimidation against journalists and guarantee the freedom of the press by discontinuing direct government influence on press.
· Secondly, eradicate all forms of discrimination and violence against LGBTIQ+ persons and ensure freedoms of assembly and of expression for them. 
· Thirdly, adopt comprehensive legislation on legal gender recognition and ensure trans and intersex affirming healthcare.
· Fourthly, improve access to labor market of persons with disabilities.

We wish Serbia a successful UPR review.

Thank you.
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